Ref No.: SSD1-6/2021/A

CITY Contact: Luke Oste
Ph: 87117886

COU NCI L . Date: 13 April 2023

Nathan Heath

Planning and Assessment

Department of Planning, Industry and Environment
Locked Bag 5022 Parramatta NSW 2124

E-mail — Nathan.heath@planning.nsw.gov.au

Dear Nathan

Re: Modification Application and Report for the MOD 1 - Removal of Environmental Flows
Pipeline (SSI-8609189)

| refer to the request to provide comments on the abovementioned State Significant Development
application.

The proposed modification involves development outside of the Liverpool LGA, and does not have
an impact of development within our LGA. Therefore, Council has no comments on the proposed
development.

Should you require further information from Council please contact me.

Yours sincerely,

Luke Oste
Coordinator Strategic Planning

Customer Service Centre Ground floor, 33 Moore Street, Liverpool NSW 2170

All correspondence to Locked Bag 7064 Liverpool BC NSW 1871

Call Centre 1300 36 2170 Email Icc@liverpool.nsw.gov.au
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